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Travelling on a replacement bus
Accessibility 
Most train replacement buses will be low-floor 
models to assist passengers. 
If you need help or cannot board a replacement 
bus, please contact PTV prior to travelling on 
1800 800 007 or speak to our staff at the bus 
stop for alternative transport to be arranged  
at no cost. Staff will also be on-site during  
the day at certain locations.

Bikes and pets 
Bicycles, dogs (with the exception of animals 
identified by an Assistance Animal Pass)  
and surfboards are not allowed on train 
replacement buses.

Ticketing
Where possible, you should touch on and off 
at the beginning and end of your journey. When 
catching train replacement buses, you can touch 
on and off at your connecting train station.

� 9321 5454 � 9321 5441

� 9321 5444 � 9321 5445

� 9321 5443 � 9321 5442

� 9321 5449 � 9321 5446

� 9321 5440 � 9321 5447

For information in other languages:

If your language isn’t listed visit  
ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.

For more information visit ptv.vic.gov.au  
or call 1800 800 007.
If you’re deaf, or have a hearing or speech 
impairment, contact us through the National  
Relay Service – for more information, visit 
relayservice.gov.au

Friday 22 July to  
Monday 25 July

Buses replace 
trains on the 
Craigieburn Line

NW
P7

94
8

Regional trains
Coaches replace all trains for the entire journey 
on the Seymour and Shepparton lines from 9pm 
Friday 22 July to last service Monday 25 July.

Planning your journey
We’re here to help you travel during major 
construction and get you to and from your 
destination as quickly and easily as possible.  
We’ll continue to keep you updated on works  
and advise you of the best way to travel.
Plan your journey at ptv.vic.gov.au  
or call 1800 800 007.

Find out how these 
disruptions affect you
Visit ptv.vic.gov.au/plan 
/disruptions or use your 
phone’s camera or QR 
reader to scan the code

http://ptv.vic.gov.au/languages
http://relayservice.gov.au
http://ptv.vic.gov.au
http://ptv.vic.gov.au/plan/disruptions
http://ptv.vic.gov.au/plan/disruptions


Works continue around 
Glenroy Station
As part of Victoria’s Big Build, the dangerous level 
crossing at Glenroy Road was removed in May  
2022, and the new Glenroy Station opened  
to passengers. 
While buses replace trains on the Craigieburn Line, 
works will continue on the Western station entrance 
and Dowd Place car park.
The Western station entrance will open in 
September 2022, connecting Dowd Place  
and Hartington Street for the first time in 100  
years with a dedicated pedestrian path. 

Buses replace trains

9pm Friday 22 July to last service Sunday 24 July Monday 25 July
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Glenroy Station closed
Glenroy Station will close while buses replace 
trains from 9pm Friday 22 July to last service 
Monday 25 July.
While the station is closed, station facilities and 
myki readers will not be available. New myki 
purchases or top ups can be made at Essendon  
or Broadmeadows stations. 
To find your nearest retail outlet, go to  
ptv.vic.gov.au/myki
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http://ptv.vic.gov.au/myki

